
Ottawa, April 27, 1909.

Sir,-

Your report on the Pointe Bleue school has

just been received, and I have to inform you that

the Department is much pleased with the apparent

desp interest you take in the Indian children at-

tending it, and will see that your recommendations

as to the desks is attended to. If you will be

good enough to state where the publication on

Primary Teaching you refer to can be had, the De-

partment will order a copy for the teacher, who from

your report is deserving of 15ouragement in her

good work.

Your obedient Servant,

Jon Lean

Sebretary.

Jos. Ed. Savard, Esq.,

Inspector of School,

Chicoutimi, Que.
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